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West Newbury

Planning Board

Memo

To:  Legal Ads
Attention: Christa MacDonald
The Daily News
Telephone (978) 961-3181
Email; NTLegals@newburyportnews.com

From:  Katelyn Bradstreet, Administrative Assistant
Town of West Newbury Planning Board
(978) 810-7290
Planning.admin{@wnewbury.org

Date:  September 14,2022

Re: Legal Notice for West Newbury

Please place the following Legal Notice in the September 19, 2022 and September 26, 2022 edition of the The
Daily News. Please send the invoice to:

West Newbury Planning Board
381 Main Street, West Newbury, MA 01922
Attn: Katelyn Bradstreet

Please call or email Katelyn to confirm receipt of this Legal Notice. Thank you.

Legal Notice
West Newbury Planning Board

The West Newbury Planning Board will hold a virtual Public Hearing on Tuesday October 4%, 2022 during a
meeting that begins at 7:00 p.m. to consider the adoption of a Zoning Bylaw Amendment to add a new Section
5.A.5 “Uses Permitted in Residence C District with a Special Permit.” The proposed amendment would allow
business or professional office use in the Residence C zoning district upon grant of a special permit by the
Planning Board. The proposed amendment also contains minimum requirement to obtain said special permit.

To view the Proposed Zoning Bylaw Amendment, please visit: hitps://www.wnewbury.org/planning-
board/pages/current-documents, Town Planning Office or, prior to the said meeting contact

planning. admin{@wnewbury.org. Interested persons may participate in the public hearing by joining from
computer, tablet or smartphone using:

https:/fus06web.zoom.us/j/864231391327pwd=MVdXd WxUZDNOQ25GRDNYdEVRSOUyQT09

OR by calling: +1-646-558-8656. Enter Meeting ID: 864 2313 9132 Passcode: 015140

Katelyn Bradstreet,
Administrative Assistant



WEST NEWBURY
PLANNING BOARD

The West Newbury Planning
Board will hold a virtual Public Hear-
ing on Tuesday, October 4, 2022,
during a meeting that begins at 7:00
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